
    Public Information Meeting – 2022 
 
 

  

FACTORY SHOALS 30-INCH & SIX FLAGS 24-INCH 
WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT 

Cobb County-Marietta Water Authority 

 

 
 
TENTATIVE SCHEDULE 
Complete Design Plans:  Spring 2023 
Complete Easement Acquisition: Spring 2023r 
Construction Begins:   Summer 2023 
Construction Complete:  Late 2024 
 
 

BENEFITS TO THE COMMUNITY 
• Replaces 40+ year old pipe  
• Improves Reliability 
• Reinforces South Cobb water supply 
• Provides for future needs 

 
 

Cobb County-Marietta Water Authority 
Phone: 770-514-5201 

Email:  pipelineproject@ccmwa.org 
Web: www.ccmwa.org 

 
Please note that Cobb County-Marietta Water Authority 
(CCMWA) is a separate entity from Cobb County Water 

System.  CCMWA is a regional water wholesaler and does 
not sell water to residential customers. 

PROJECT LIMITS: 
The water main is approximately two miles in length 
and will begin near the intersection of Wade Farm 
Drive and Factory Shoals Road. The project then runs 
along Riverside Parkway and Cityview Drive before 
terminating near the intersection of Cityview Drive 
and Six Flags Parkway SW.  
 
PROJECT SCOPE: 
The Factory Shoals and Six Flags water main replaces 
an aging pipe system of 1980s 20-inch diameter 
concrete pipe, reaching the end of its useful life.  The 
new 24-30-inch diameter ductile iron pipe will 
increase reliability and mitigate risks of catastrophic 
failures by replacing the aging infrastructure with 
more reliable and longer life span materials. This new 
water main will provide adequate water supply to 
Cobb County residents and neighboring customers for 
decades. The water main will be installed in the travel 
lanes of Factory Shoals Road, Riverside Parkway, and 
Cityview Drive to minimize conflicts with other buried 
utilities and impacts to private property. 

 

 
 
                                         

 

Planned Water Main Route 
 

http://www.ccmwa.org/

